BUILDING « DEVELOPMENT

September 10, 2019

City Clerk
Jacqueline Beaudry

Planning Manager
Brett Lenart, AICP

Good Afternoon,
Please disregard our previous letter to withdraw dated 09-06-19.
We would like to formally request that our application for the C1A Conditional Rezoning and

Site Plan approval for The Garnet, at 325 E. Summit, be tabled or postponed until we are able
to complete the process of resubmitting as a PUD.

Thank you,

Kelly Anderson




